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monkey corpus luteum are mediated by nonsteroidal pathways. The mechanisms of the steroidogenic
actions of ethanol on the monkey corpus luteum were studied. Intraluteal injections of ethanol in
vivo resulted in a dose-related increase in progesterone output into the luteal artery. A 50-mg i.v.
injection of ethanol was used, and the dose was associated with a mean elevation of progesterone
levels above the basal values by 90 min. Ethanol did not stimulate testosterone secretion from the
monkey corpus luteum. The study does not support the concept that ethanol may act on a previously
unrecognized receptor-mediated mechanism to stimulate progesterone secretion. However, the
study also showed that the steroidogenic effects of ethanol on the corpus luteum of the monkey were
similar to those described for the ovary.[A case of Hb Deijigliai with schizocytosis and severe
macrocytic anemia]. A case of a 16 years old girl with schizocytosis and macrocytic anemia is
presented. A routine complete blood count showed microcytic, hypochromic and macrocytic anemia.
Serum iron was also low, but in a high proportion of unsaturated iron binding capacity. Hereditary
hemolytic anemia with schizocytosis (Hb Deijigliai) was suspected. The diagnosis of Hb Deijigliai
with macrocytic anemia was confirmed by electrophoresis. Also, in the peripheral blood there were
schizocytes which were observed in a differential blood count and in a Giemsa staining of blood
smears. The patient was given transfusion of blood in an interval of 2-3 weeks and this successfully
corrected the anemia. She has never developed any symptoms related to the erythrocyte
abnormalities.Tuesday, October 31, 2015 Thank You Plaque Reveal Today I have the first look of the
plate reveal for the Thank You Plaque from the wonderful ladies at A Day for Daisies Paper Arts. I
love the compliment they give on my blog, they say my card is not too busy but very elegant. They
are right, I think it is elegant. Thanks ladies, I appreciate your kind words. Thank You is a quick and
easy Christmas card to create. In fact
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